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The Holly Jolly Christmas Parade 
 
Sign ups are officially open to enter floats, walking groups, etc. in the 2022 City of Liberty’s  
Holly Jolly Christmas Parade.  The parade will be on December 3rd at 6:00pm.  
 
Signups are open until November 28th. We want to make this the biggest and best parade we’ve 
ever had. Sign up and be part of this City of Liberty tradition. 
 
 

Signup Form 
 
 
 
 
  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdwELJlbytDYbzFItd72Br1Guhsiu2pgMECXeq9glELFKvDSw/viewform

